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C DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Pubfic Heslth Servico

=

Food end Drug Adminisgavon
Rockvilic MD 20857

The Honorable Thad Cochran
United States Senator

188 East Capitol Street &
Suitc 614

Jackson, Mississippi 39201

Dear Senator Cochran:

Thicz is in respomse to your facsimile of June 27, 1925, on
behalf of ; Jgegarding
reimbursement for her prescription for preqesterone based on a
National Drug ‘Code-(NDC) designation.

Pursuant to Section S10 of the Federal Food, Drug, and
cosmetic Act and implementing regulations (21 CFR Fart 207},
drug manufacturers are required to register and list thelir
drug preducts with the Food and Drug Administration. The
manufacturer is then assigned a3 registration number and a
labeler codae. Thae labeler cade is the first set of digits in
the 10 digit NDC number. The secend and third set of digits
in the NDC code, the preduct and package number respectively,
are assigned by the manufacturer.

A compounded drug, l.e., a drug compounded by a pharmacist on
order of a licenmsed practitioner, is not subject to these
regulations and does not rececive an NDC number. Such

compounding of drugs is considered the practice of
pharmacy/medicine.

If we,can be of any further assistance, please let us know.

Sincerely,

@@ux_ (’-M

Diane E. Thompson
Associate Commissioner
for legislative Afrairs



